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To whom it may concern
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St Margaret Clitherow School

We exist to love, learn, respect

and follow Jesus who says,

“Love one another as | have loved you.”

Headteacher: Mrs E McSperrin
Deputy Head: Mrs S Terry

Testimonial for Bluejay Construction

Bluejay Construction were the main contractors appointed to carry out the works
to the Teaching Accommodation Block. The project took approximately 1 year
with a build value of £1.2 million.

The project included an eco-friendly modern building, including four classrooms,
a disabled toilet, office as well as refurbishment of the surrounding area
including new muga court and trim trail.

This was a difficult job requiring co-ordination of the day to day running of the
school alongside the delivery of materials and mechanical macherinery coming
into and out of the school premises. Access was gained through a local housing
estate which was managed without complaint. The running of the job was made
easier by the professionalism of the management of Bluejay Construction, who

fully co-ordinated with me, holding weekly meetings.

The work was carried out efficiently and to a high standard, on time and within
budget as per the tender. Bluejay Construction have always been very co-
operative and flexible, with the ability to change specifications as work
progressed. They have always placed our interests first, and this philosophy is
fostered also by their employees. | have no hesitation in recommending Bluejay
Construction for any new build or refurbishment work regardless of the size and

scope of the task.
Yours faithfully

Mrs Ewa McSperrin
Headteacher
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nicki parker
governors’ clerk

Mr and Mrs Quennell
Blue Jay Construction
9 Victoria Road
London

NW7 4SA

26/01/2011

Dear Paul and Bernadette
St Margaret Clitherow Primary School
Completion of the new building

The governing body have asked me to write to you on their behalf to express their heartfelt thanks
for the fantastic job you have done with the new building. When they had a brief tour as part of
the governing body meeting on Monday they were delighted to what a lovely practical but
inspiring building it has become.

The governors were particularly impressed by the thoughtful use of materials and design to create
such a lovely bright and spacious working area. The staff and children are very excited about
getting into their new ‘homes’ and it will make such a huge difference for everyone in the school.

When Mrs McSperrin explained what an important part you played in bringing the project through
to such a wonderful conclusion with the minimum of fuss and disruption, the governors wanted to
let you know how very much it was appreciated. | know that they are hoping that there will be
another opportunity to work with you in the not too distant future — Phase 2....... !
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Nicki Parker
Clerk to the Governing Body, St Margaret Clitherow Primary School

Yours sincerely
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Nicki Parker
15 Tunworth Close, Kingsbury NW9 8QEF
020 8238 9398
nickiparker@btinternet.com
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